
 
 

 

                                                                                               Friday 21st October 2022 

Dear staff, students and families,   

Earlier this year Friends of Ernest Bevin School sent out a parental engagement survey in March this 
year and the feedback received was that parents wanted a social event in the college.  However, with 
regret, we’ve had to cancel our FEBS AGM, quiz & curry night planned for Friday 14th October 2022 
due to a lack of uptake. This would have been a fantastic opportunity to meet, would have raised much 
needed funds for our college and celebrate our achievements in person. If you have bought a ticket, 
please contact us at: febssw17@gmail.com regarding any refund.   

A thank you to Tooting Newsie, Cllr Paul White, Cllr Sana Jafri, NappyValley.Net for advertising our 
quiz night event. And a HUGE thank you goes out to all the wonderful businesses on our FEBS 
Instagram who reached out to us and donated support for food and prizes for our quiz.  We hope that 
we will be able to use their donations for other fund-raising activities.             
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A big 
thank you also goes out to Mr Simeone and Mr Smith who happily agreed to participate on the night as 
quiz hosts. And a thank you to all our volunteers, both staff and parents, who are a huge part of the 
success at FEBS who show up and support us.  

We’re incredible lucky, to have Mrs Freeman’s (Purple Tie) support, and she has been match-funding 
our fundraising efforts with her employer through their matched funding scheme. In September, we 
received £100 matched to our Bevin community picnic held on 25th May in Tooting Bec Common where 
we raised funds for the photobooth for the Y11 graduation ceremony.  There are lots of companies that 
offer employees the chance to ‘match’ any money we raise – it’s a very simple process that involves 
filling in a form. Get in contact with your employer to find out if you can do it too or reach out to us by 
sending us an email at febssw17@gmail.com. 
 

Unfortunately, no nominations were received to elect a committee as an Officer or Ordinary Committee 
Member and the current officers are:   

1. Mrs Sheila Arshad – Chair (Yellow Tie) 
2. Mrs Anuara Ali – Treasurer (Yellow & Purple Tie) 
3. Mrs Houda Chebra – Secretary, marketing & social media comms (Green Tie) 
4. Rev. Phillipa Boardman 

FEBS Committee  

 @FEBSSW17 @FEBSSW17 @Friends of Ernest Bevin School     febssw17@gmail.com   
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